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Dear Anna

RIIO-ED1: Electricity Distribution Networks Operators’ (DNOs) business plans -
publication, views and next steps (Ref: 111/13)

On 1 July Ofgem published an open letter to generators, suppliers, network companies,
consumers and their representatives, the sustainable development community, and other
interested parties inviting comments upon the business plans published by the electricity
distribution network operators (DNOs) in accordance with the RIIO-ED1 price control
review.

The open letter sets out a number of questions to which Ofgem invites responses and it is
clear from these questions that this consultation is - quite properly - directed towards
stakeholders whose interests may be affected by the plans put forward by the DNOs.

Having carefully reviewed the questions set out in the open letter, we do not think that it
would be appropriate for us to respond in our capacity as a DNO to a consultation that
invites respondents to say what they think about the business plan that we have proposed.
We have had our chance to put forward and to justify our proposals; it is now for others to
say whether they support our plan, whether they think that it is well-justified and
whether it takes into account the views that they expressed to us through our extensive
stakeholder engagement. We have already set out in section 6 of our stakeholder facing
document A guide to our plan the evidence of stakeholder support for our proposals.
Following the publication of our plan, we invited stakeholders to briefings to enable them
to better understand any aspect of our plan in which they had an interest and we have
urged stakeholders to respond to Ofgem’s open letter.

In our view, Ofgem should be pleased to see that the RIIO process has considerably
improved the transparency of the business plans that DNOs propose at price control
reviews. We hope that this improved transparency will be reflected in the responses that
stakeholders provide to Ofgem’s open letter.

Yours sincerely

Bl downee

John France
Regulation Director
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